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THANK YOU FROM SUMMIT 
 
We want to thank not only the 
regular contributors to the school but 
mention other ways the school is 
supported and blessed.   
 
Some have given Life Insurance 
policies or named us beneficiaries of 
those policies.  Others have given 
Annuities or made us the 
beneficiaries of them.   
 
Some have purposely purchased 
insurance or annuities to leave to 
Summit.  This allows them to leave a 
large amount with only a small 
monthly payment.   
 
One farmer took a load of grain to 
the elevator and had the check made 
to Summit, tax-free, not shown as 
income to him.   
 
Some, Like Barnabas, “having land 
sold it and gave the money”, to 
Summit.   
 
Some churches have received 
money from a member’s estate and 
shared the proceeds with Summit.   
 
Some small churches found they had 
accumulated more money than they 
would want in a bank account when 
Jesus came with a lost world all 
around them and gave to four 
missions with one-fourth of it going to 
Summit.   
 
Some have named the school in their 
will.  One man has donated much 
money because as he traveled on 
his retirement he was discouraged 

with the state of our churches.  This 
helped our resolve to give free tuition 
for preachers at our resident School 
of Preaching increasing our student 
body.   
 
Some have given in honor of a 
beloved preacher and others in 
memory of loved ones who have 
gone home.  One preacher has given 
over $50,000.00 from his speaking 
engagements.  Other individuals and 
congregations gave monthly to the 
school. 
 
As always, donors of these gifts are 
not published, nor do they wish to be 
honored, in order to protect their 
privacy.  We know other schools that 
publish the names of such donors, 
but we believe our donors are 
content to know that God knows 
what they have done.   
 
These are ways that come to mind in 
which people help us to train 
preachers.  When they are dead, 
their works will follow them.  They 
have provided for our current needs 
and made it possible for us to move 
on with confidence in God’s provision 
for future years. 
 
Thank you one and all! 
 
--Terry Carter and George L. Faull 
 
 
 
 
 
 

""FFrroomm  tthhee  ccoowwaarrddiiccee  tthhaatt  sshhrriinnkkss  ffrroomm  

nneeww  ttrruutthh,,  ffrroomm  tthhee  llaazziinneessss  tthhaatt  iiss  

ccoonntteenntt  wwiitthh  hhaallff--ttrruutthhss,,  ffrroomm  tthhee  

aarrrrooggaannccee  tthhaatt  tthhiinnkkss  iitt  kknnoowwss  aallll  ttrruutthh,,  

OO,,  GGoodd  ooff  TTrruutthh,,  ddeelliivveerr  uuss..""  

The  Gospel Unashamed 


